
December 11-15, 2023

We continue with Advent this week. The kids have enjoyed turning the Advent devotion
blocks and lighting the candles. This week we will be lighting three candles which means
Christmas is getting closer! Here are notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ We continue to support our Vietnam mission on Mondays.
○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
○ Return the Christmas even slip of paper if you have not.

★ Pup Pup Cuddles
○ Thank you Flint for having Pup Pup this weekend. Asher will take him home

this next weekend.
★ Christmas Eve Service

○ Doors to the school open at 5:30pm. Please be in our classroom no later
than 5:40pm. After the service, you may pick them up from my classroom.

★ Christmas Party and Gift Exchange
○ On Friday December 22, we will have a classroom party and gift exchange. If

your child would like to be part of the gift exchange, please bring a gift of
no more than $10. Boys will buy a gift meant for a boy. Girls will buy a gift
meant for a girl. I will send out more information as the time gets closer.

○ We will also be having a small Christmas party. If anyone would like to bring
a snack to share, that would be wonderful. Please just let me know if you are
bringing something so I am prepared with other party items :)

★ Snowman week
○ We are doing all books and activities related to snowmen. If anyone wants

to bring in a snowman book, they are more than welcome!
★ Math Facts

○ I am keeping a little bag of math fact cards in the students' red folders.
They are in the return to school side of the folder. If you would like to use
them at home, feel free to do that. They should be brought back to school
everyday if you do use them at home.



★ Reading Road Challenge
○ The students have reached the end of our Reading Road Challenge for this

quarter. As a reward, we will have a game day on Wednesday. If your child
has any board games or card games they would like to bring in they can.
Please keep the games to something either your child knows how to play or
something simple. I want the students to be able to have more game play
time and not so much directions explanation time :)

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will finish studying light
○ Social Studies will start up again before Christmas. We will celebrate

America and study important people in our history.
○ Math we will number a clockface, add, order and measure objects by length
○ Christ Light we will learn about Moses and the Israelites traveling in the

desert.
○ Superkids we will talk about long vowels at the end of a word, study

antonyms and synonyms, and write using facts.
○ Music we will continue to learn Christmas service music.
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